FIRE HEADQUARTERS BUILDING COMMITTEE
December 2, 2020

Members in attendance: Chair D. Rudge, Co-Chair R. Hamilton, B. Gasco, P. Concemi, M. Mann, B. DeVault, S.
Piscitelli.

Meeting called to order at 5:36pm
Pledge of Allegiance

Minutes of Nov 18 meeting read and amended. Motion to accept with changes made by Bruce DeVault and second-
ed by Paul Concemi. Unanimous.

Changes to building plans were presented. Cost of lowering the grade was discussed with various grade reductions
vs cost considered. Maximum 3’ lower would result in 2 degree slope. An 18” drop would be a 3 degree slope.
Safety being the main concern vs keeping all trees and wall were debated. Planning board preferences were made by
Bruce. Decision to keep as many trees and as much of the current wall was agreed by all.

Motion to keep grade to approx 3 degrees with elevation at 422 was made by Rich, seconded by Bruce and passed
unanimously.

After much discussion of solid vs transparent vs clear glass for bay doors was made, a motion for 2 rows at the top

and 2 rows at the bottom of bay would be transparent or “frosted” and 3 middle panels would be clear glass.
Motion made by Rich, seconded by Steve and unanimously passed.

Next scheduled meeting Dec 23 at 5:30pm at town hall with zoom option.

Motion to adjourn at 6:42 made by Paul
Seconded by Bruce
Roll call unanimous.




